
HB 1134 -- BRAIN INJURY FUND

SPONSOR: Walker

Currently, a surcharge of $2 is required to be assessed in all
criminal cases including violations of any county ordinance or any
violation of the criminal or traffic laws of this state, including
infractions, and credited to the Brain Injury Fund. This bill
increases the surcharge to $5 and allows the surcharge to be
assessed for a violation of any county or municipal traffic law.


